Buy-A-Brick Fundraiser

. Deadline:
Honoring the past and present Feb. 3, 2025

while building for the WSD future.

The donation minimum is $100.00 per brick.

Your name or organization will be engraved on a new brick in the
new Divine Academic building.

Name or Organization:

Mailing address:

Contact Email:

Phone #/ VP#:

Donation amount:

Fill in the back of this form for the detailed engraving you want on
your brick. D.E.A.F. and WSDAA reserve the right to approve all
engraving on the brick.

For more information, contact: Carey.Price@cdhy.wa.gov

PAID in CASH PAID in CHECK
Maoke checks out to: D.E.A.F.
In the memo write: WSD Brick Wall

Mail checks with form to: PO BOX 2561, Vancouver, WA 98668
Or drop the order off at the WSDAA Office, Clarke Hall, WSD

Fundraising is supported by the Deaf
Education Advocates Foundation (D.E.A.F.)
and Washington School for the Deaf Alumni

Association (WSDAA)




ypws sunr CC61 JO0 SspID
Apwp 9
PR SRS =L yjpws uyor ypws uyor
CC61 30 SSPID yjiws uyor ylws uyor
Jo Alowaw uj
:so|dwex3

¢ NI

"214q Ydea 40} Saul| Z pallwi]

T NI

‘aul| Jad sadeds /s19119]| /sia10edeyd QT Ajuo ases|d




